
 
 

IFB #: 17-013 
CONCRETE SIDEWALK AND PADS – HEARTLAND PARK 

 
ADDENDUM 1 

Addendum issued January 18, 2017 

 
 
A non-mandatory pre-bid meeting was held January 17, 2017 at 10 a.m. at Wentzville City Hall.  
The deadline for questions is January 23, 2017.  
 
The following correction/clarification is hereby incorporated into the Invitation for Bids: 
 
 
Bidder Question:  Will there be black sealant for the expansion joints?  

City Response:  No.  Reference JSP-Page 5, paragraph “Sealing Joints”, revised as follows: 
Contractor shall use fiberboard  with self-leveling vulkeum gray sealant in lieu of black sealant at 
the expansion joints. 
 
Clarification:  flush curb is part of the Base Bid. 
 
 
All other Terms and Conditions as applicable to this Invitation for Bid shall remain as stated. 
 
This addendum forms a part of the contract documents and modifies the original bidding 
documents dated January 9, 2017.  Contractor shall acknowledge receipt of this addendum in 
the space provided on the Pricing Form (Exhibit A).   Failure to do so may subject bidder to 
disqualification. 
 
 

End of Addendum 1 

 


